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Since the last meeting of the Trustee Board there have been four meetings of Union Council. 
 
Fifth Meeting of Council – 19th January 2010 
 
Council passed a revised version of the Court Advocate policy, which cleared up the differing 
interpretations of who could stand for this position.  Chris Darby was also elected to the vacant position 
of Equal Opportunities officer. 
 
Sixth Meeting of Council – 15th February 2010 
 
A motion of censure was tabled against the GSA chair for not submitting their report to two consecutive 
meetings of Council, which was carried.  Unfortunately midway through the meeting, Council became 
non-quorate and so we could not vote on the undated Clubs & Societies policy. 
 
Seventh Meeting of Council – 15th March 2010 
 
Naida Dzigal was elected into the position of Court Advocate.  The updated Clubs & Societies policy was 
passed, however the smoke-free campus paper was withdrawn and sent back to RWB for their action. 
 
Eighth Meeting of Council – 26th April 2010 
 
Sadly this meeting did not reach quoracy to begin, and so the pressing papers were voted on via email, 
with the Liable Reform paper passing, along with decisions to suspend the elections for the Welfare 
Campaigns and International Students’ officers whilst the positions were moved to RWB. 
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